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C.A.T.C. NEWS 
President’s Message      
 
Well, March Madness is behind us and at the time of 
writing this message the National championship is 
still wide open. Duke, Carolina, Miami, Louisville , 
Gonzaga?  By the time of printing this newsletter  the 
National Champion will be decided.  April madness is 
now  upon us and the CATC show will be in 
Greenville,  SC on April 26 – 28.  The location will be 
at the Crowne Plaza Hotel.  Contact show hosts 
Hack and Sharon Hensley or TD Norman for more 
information.  A show flyer is available on the club 
website or Joe’s Old Lures. 

For those who have 
not been to the 
Greenville show, the 
facilities are excellent: 
rooms, show hall and 
even a Ruth Chris 
steakhouse.  We have 
had good luck with 
tackle showing up off 
the street and public 

auctions.  Also, the Greenville area offers many at-
tractions for the family after the show. 
 
I have been in contact with Springmaid Beach in Myr-
tle Beach for our Fall show and that contract is being 
finalized.  Dates for that show will be November 22 – 
23.  Format for the show will be the same as last 
year and  I’m assured by the Resort that pricing will 
remain the same. Show hosts will be Gene and Suz-
ann McIntyre, Hack and Sharon Hensley and TD 
Norman. Table reservations will be accepted at the 
Greenville show. 
 
Election for President and Secretary/Treasurer will 
be held at our Fall show.  Steve Barrow has agreed 
to run again for Secretary/Treasurer and has been 
providing an outstanding service to the club. I thank 
you for allowing me to serve two terms as President, 
but feel it’s time to step aside and get some new 
blood into the club, therefore we will need to elect a 
new President in November. 
 
See ya in Greenville! 
Walt Maynard 

April Fish Back Atcha! 

Even longer ago, one joke involved sending some-
one on a fool’s errand to the market for “April fish”, 
though the season for fresh fish ended in March.   
 
The Norman Rockwell illustration on the outside of 
this newsletter appeared on the cover of Saturday 
Evening Post in 1945 and is known as “April Fool: 
Fishing."  As many as fifty one different jokes or mis-
takes have been spotted in the drawing.  Can you 
see them all?  I’ll help you get started by pointing out 
that the sinker should be below the float.  Good luck! 
 
A bright note to remember as you’re trying to get that 
fish off your back is that the 1st of April often brings 
the first dogwood blossoms, and there is no better 
time to go fishing….. 

For many merry pranksters the 1st of April is a time 
for practical jokes.  Did you know that much April 
foolery involves fish?  For hundreds of years children 
in France and several other European countries have 
taped paper fish on the backs of unsuspecting 
friends and shouted “Poisson d’Avril!” or "April fish!”   
In addition to a good laugh, the kid will usually re-
ceive a chocolate fish candy in return for their prank. 

-JLY- 
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PLEASE READ!! - Lunches Provided by CATC at Spring & Fall Shows 
By Steve Barrow 
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Newsletter Editor 
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The CATC has provided lunch for our members and their guest at many shows over the years. The purpose of this is to 
allow members to remain at their tables or on the show floor (if they desire to do so) instead of having to leave the area. 
These lunches have taken many forms: there have been tall stacks of pizza boxes at Hendersonville and other locations, 
sandwich buffets at Southern Pines, and box lunches at Greenville and Myrtle Beach. 
 
Regretfully, cost increases in recent years have driven this to become one of the largest expenditures that our club 
makes. During 2012 we spent over $2,200 on lunch at the two shows combined, in spite of cutting back to a “half sand-
wich” at Myrtle Beach. After the 2013 Spring Show in Greenville we will determine if it has become cost prohibitive. 
 
The club will offer a box lunch and drink again this year to registered members and a guest on Saturday at the Spring 
Show. In order to partially offset the cost of lunch there will be two specific fund raisers. 
 
A lunch cash bucket will be placed near the registration table for anyone who desires to throw in some change or a few 
bucks. This is strictly voluntary!! 
 
Also, there will be a special auction in which members can offer items 
for sale, with the proceeds going to the club and earmarked to help de-
fray lunch costs. Again, this is voluntary and may give members the 
opportunity to get rid of some tackle box grunge or lesser baits you 
have taken to shows for years, and don’t want to place into the regular 
members auction. . This does not replace the regular members auction, 
where you can continue to sell your items with no buyers or sellers pre-
miums, just as we have in the past. 
 
The CATC tries to operate as efficiently as possible to hold down the 
costs of your membership. As you know, there have been no increases 
to our regular fee structures in spite of rising costs for club essentials 
like postage and paper. Our dues and show fees compare very favora-
bly with those charged by other collector organizations and privately 
conducted events. 
 
After the 2013 Spring Show the CATC Board will reexamine the lunch 
issue and make a decision concerning future shows. If any members 
would like to express their opinions on this subject, feel free to contact 
me at 919-612-9750 or stb647@embarqmail.com and I will compile a 
summary of input to share with the rest of the Board. Thanks! 

 
The CATC Newsletter Needs Your Help!!  
 
CATC publishes an eight page newsletter 
quarterly, and the club needs your input 
for articles and other items of interest. 
Our club has about 150 members, all of 
whom have collections, knowledge, stories, 
and pictures that would be entertaining and 
informative to the other members. Please 
consider sharing these by submitting infor-
mation to Joe Yates, Newsletter Editor. It 
could be of a  historical nature, favorite or 
recent field finds, experiences using old 
tackle, or any other subject relating to 
CATC’s Mission: “Enhance and promote 
the collection and preservation of antique 
fishing tackle and memorabilia.” All submis-
sions will be considered! 
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The First Float Tube / Belly Boat?? 
by Bill Holbein 

In tackle collecting, nothing is more fascinating to me than finding something I've never seen before 
and researching it. The subject of this quest came about through the purchase of a little four page 
booklet entitled “The Layman Pneumatic Boat”. The booklet is reproduced herein. The indispensable 
Google patent search then provided me with the patent for Mr. Layman's marvelous invention. Note-
worthy in the patent drawings is the illustration of the three man model (or in this case, one man and 
two women). I can only picture my lovely wife and a companion on a Sunday outing with me on the 
Pamlico River. Usually the icing on the cake for such a search is finding the object in the original 
box. This has happened to me on many occasions, but considering the state of rubber technology in 
1895, I probably will have to be happy with cake sans icing----unless Steve Barrow finds it on one of 
his famous antique shop tours. 
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Don Cox In The News 
 
The Knoxville News Sentinel wrote a very nice story 
about Club Member Don Cox in its January 12, 2013 edi-
tion.  Reporter Morgan Simmons visited with Don and   
got a close look at his antique fishing tackle collection. 
 
Don discussed his personal collecting interests, as well 
as the antique fishing tackle hobby in general.  He also 
put in a nice plug for the NFLCC lure show that was com-
ing up that weekend in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee. 
 
We can not reproduce the article for copyright reasons, 
but you can visit the knoxnews.com website to read it 
yourself.  Here is a direct link to the story:    
 
http://www.knoxnews.com/photos/galleries/2013/jan/10/don-
coxs-15-year-antique-fishing-lure-collection/ 



 

 

UFO – Unidentified Fishing Object 
Submitted by Steve Barrow 

 
Here’s a UFO I’d like to submit to the CATC membership for your help in identifying. I acquired it about 15 years ago on 
Ebay. The seller told me after the auction ended that he and his partners had acquired the contents of a sporting goods 
store in New Orleans that had been boarded up since 1957. This lure and lots of other cool items were inside, and they 
were trying to sell everything on the auction site. It sounded like a good story, and I fell for it. The big green and gold 
scale jointed darter is pictured below, along with a Creek Chub joined darter in order to give some size perspective. The 
UFO is wood, has a total length of 7.25 inches, but is very light for this size weighing in at only two ounces. 

 
If the seller’s story is correct, the bait may have a Gulf Coast connection. If you have any information about the big 
jointed darter, please contact me at stb647@embarqmail.com and I’ll share it with everyone in our next CATC newslet-
ter. 

Here’s another unknown.  The colorful wooden lure measures approximately 3 1/2” and has a concave mouth.  It is un-
weighted and has simple screw eye hardware.  Belly stencil is only partially legible and reads ?ENN KILLER  
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The CATC News Editor 
6807 Castlegate Drive 
Charlotte, NC 28226 

 

 
 

Upcoming Shows of Regional Interest 
 
 
 

April 26-28, 2013 
CATC Spring Show 

Greenville, South Carolina 
 

June 7-9, 2013 
FATC Summer Show 

St. Augustine Beach, Florida 
 

November 22-23, 2013 
CATC Fall Show 

Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 “April Fool: Fishing,” Norman Rockwell. 1945.  

Cover illustration for “The Saturday Evening Post,” March 31, 1945.  


